
 

Alabama State Port Authority 
Addendum to Specification Booklet 

 

Form ENG-FR-031 Addendum R&P-SB Template  Last Revised 2/9/15 

Project Name Muddy Creek Boardwalk Replacement 

Project # 11128   Addendum # 1 

 

To: Prospective Bidders Date: 9/2/2022 

 
Below are questions submitted by potential bidders and responses by the Alabama State Port Authority.  
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Question 
Submitted 

Is there vehicular access to both ends of the boardwalk? 

ASPA 
Response 

Yes.  The north side of the boardwalk can be accessed by an unpaved road entrance to the  
Muddy Creek Wetland Mitigation Area off of Bowers Lane.  The south side of the 
boardwalk can be accessed by an unpaved road entrance off of Industrial Road. 

Question 
Submitted 

What is the linear footage of the handrail? 

ASPA 
Response 

The handrail is an estimated 800 feet in length on both sides of the boardwalk, which 
totals to 1,600 linear feet. 

Question 
Submitted 

Must stainless steel deck screws be used? 

ASPA 
Response 

For the base bid, deck screws for use with treated lumber must be used.  Please include 
the additional cost for stainless steel deck screws in the additive alternate for composite 
decking.  


